
Oh Snap! 
Weekly snapshot from Mrs. Tellez 

March 30 - April 3, 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

This past week has been a whirlwind. I hope you are finding time to get settled and 
safe at home, spend time with your family, and dedicate some time to grow your 

brains! I have been at home teaching kindergarten to Alex, preschool to Natalie, 
cleaning my house, and trying to catch up on laundry. But the one thing that is on 

my mind constantly, is how much I miss my students, our classroom community, 
and the learning that we do together. 

I hope that we can stay connected during this time. Here are some ways we can! 

• Visit Lakeridge’s website page and click the Home Learning Tab. It will be 

updated weekly with a message from me and some engaging activities 

and challenges to try. 

• Tell me about your day! Email me letters or questions. I’d love to hear about 

your day and support with any questions you have. 

• Class Dojo! Feel free to message with any questions, ideas, or pictures of 

your learning. 

I look forward to staying in touch virtually. Please remember I am happy to answer 

any questions. I hope to hear from you soon! 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Tellez 

 

Laying in my 

hammock with 

a book, while 

Alex and 

Natalie jump on 

the trampoline. 

Alex and 

Natalie 

“Helping” me 

make banana 

bread. 



 


